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Notice of Meeting 
Bipartisan Election Advisory Commission 

Date of Notice:  December 14, 2023 

Date and Time of Meeting:  Friday, December 15, 2023,  10:30 A.M. 

I. Notice of Bipartisan Election Advisory Commission Meeting 
You are hereby notified that the Bipartisan Election Advisory Commission will meet to discuss 
elections in Colorado. The meeting is scheduled for Friday, December 15, 2023, at 10:30 A.M. in the 
Red Rocks Conference Room, located on the fifth floor of the Secretary of State’s office at 1700 
Broadway, Denver, Colorado 80290.  
 
The Commission will meet both in-person and electronically via Zoom Webinar. The public may attend 
the meeting in-person or online, to hear the discussion and to comment, use the following link:    
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_cAqPl-uaTwujy9dn3BpzNw  

II. Meeting Agenda 

• Introduction for new members  
• 2023 Coordinated Election Summary and Data 
• Risk Limited Audit Summary and Ideas 
• Commissioner Comments 
• Public Comments 

III. Audio recording of hearing 
To access an audio archive of the Bipartisan Election Advisory Commission, visit the Audio Broadcasts 
page. 

IV. Additional information 
For additional information including meeting materials and records of past meetings, visit the 
Bipartisan Election Advisory Commission page. 

V. Office contact 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office via email at 
elections@coloradosos.gov or by phone at (303) 894-2200 ext. 6328. 
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